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ERRATUM ON THE BULLETIN OF VACANT POSITIONS IN THE
BUREAU OF CUSTOMS (CIVIL SERVICE FORM NO. 9, REVISED 2018)DATED
11 JUNE 2020

This is to notify the applicants that the following positions under different offices
in the Bureau of Customs were inadvertently included in the Bulletin of Vacancies
dated 11 June 2020. Consequently, these positions shall be removed and excluded in
the list of vacancies from the publication. All other positions covered by said publication,
are not affected.

Item Number Plantilla Position Location of Position
BOCB-COPO1-96-1998 Customs Operations Sub-port of Jose
Officer I Panganiban, Port of
Legaspi
BOCB0OCOC2-14-1998 Collector of Customs II Zamboanga International
Airport, Port of
Zamboanga
BOCB-ADA1-115-2005 Administrative  Aide I | Sub-Port of Puerto
(Utility Worker I) Princesa, Port of Batangas

Further, to those applicants who already submitted their intent to apply to the
subject positions may again refer to the aforementioned Bulletin of Vacant Positions and
submit their revised Letter of Intent (Form A or A-I) to the Human Resource
Management Division on or before 03 July 2020.

Thank you.
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ATTY LGOMERA
Collectar of Customs V/ Chief

Human Resource Management Division
Internal Administration Group

South Harbor, Gate 3, Port Area, Manila 1099
Tel. Nos 527-4537, 527-1935
Website: www.customs.gov.ph Email: Boc.cares@customs.gov.ph
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